Town of Bourne
Board of Health
Public Meeting Notice

Agenda August 23, 2023
Date Time Location
Wednesday 5:30 p.m. Conference Room 2
August 23, 2023 Bourne Veteran’s Memorial Community Building

239 Main Street, Buzzards Bay, MA
Or virtually (see information below)

The Zoom chat will not be monitored. Participants who wish to speak must raise the hand icon until the Chair asks them to
unmute. Note this meeting is being televised and recorded by Bourne Community TV for replay. If anyone in the audience is
also recording or video-taping, they need to acknowledge such at this time.

All items within the meeting agenda are subject to deliberation and vote(s) by the Board of Health.

If anyone from the public wishes to access the meeting remotely they can do so by clicking the Zoom link or by calling the
following conference line on their phone and using the Zoom Meeting ID and Password below:

Dial in:-1 309 205 3325 Zoom Meeting ID: 860 5824 1930 Password: 02532

Join Zoom Meeting
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/860582419307pwd=R2taTIQzTnZGWFpDZWQwd0UO0YzB6UTO9

OPEN SESSION 5:30 P.M. - Call meeting to order.
1. Attendance.
2. Public Comment.

3. 90 Circuit Ave — Raul Lizardi-Rivera, P.E. of Cape & Islands Engineering on behalf of owners/applicants Erica, Robert,
and Linda Morse — CONTINUED FROM 8/9/2023 - Requesting relief from 310 CMR 15.405 and Bourne Board of
Health 150" Setback Regulations for the installation of an I/A septic system including: a 108’ variance for a 44’ setback
from the SAS to a wetland; a 6.9’ & 9’ variance for a 3.1' & 1’ setback from the SAS to property lines; &, a 1’ variance
for a 4’ setback from the SAS to groundwater.

4. 457 Circuit Ave — Zachary Basinski, P.E., C.F.M. of Bracken Engineering on behalf of owners/applicants Bryan & Kelly
Stenberg — Requesting relief from Bourne Board of Health 150’ Setback regulations for the installation of an I/A septic
system to accommodate the raze and rebuild of a dwelling including a 47’ reduction for a 103’ setback from a proposed
soil absorption system to the top of a Coastal Bank, & a 7’ reduction for a 143’ setback from a proposed soil absorption
system to Mean High Water.

5. 60 Red Brook Harbor Rd — Zachary Basinski, P.E., C.F.M. of Bracken Engineering on behalf of owner/applicant Karen

Fish-Will - Requesting relief from Bourne Board of Health 150" Setback regulations for the installation of an I/A septic
system to accommodate the raze and rebuild of a dwelling including a 9 reduction for a 141’ setback from a proposed
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soil absorption system to the top of a Coastal Bank, an 85’ reduction for a 65’ setback from a reserve area to a Coastal
Bank, & a variance for the use of a conventional soil absorption system with I/A technology within 150’ of a Coastal
Bank.

6. 10 Harbor Way — Zachary Basinski, P.E., C.F.M. of Bracken Engineering on behalf of owners/applicants Stanley
DaVitoria & Ludo Gardini — Requesting relief from Bourne Board of Health 150’ Setback regulations for the installation
of an I/A septic system for new construction of a dwelling including a 45’ reduction for a 105’ setback from a proposed
soil absorption system to a non-eroding Coastal Bank, & a 5’ reduction for a 145’ setback from a proposed soil
absorption system to Mean High Water.

7. Health Agents’ reports.

8. Comments from the Board in regard to future agenda items.

9. Approve Minutes — Approve the minutes from the previous meetings dated September 14, 2022, & June 14, 2023.

10. Adjourn.

Signed:
Title:  Secretary
Date:  August 17, 2023

Reasonable accommodations for people with disabilities are available upon request. Include a description
of the accommodation you will need, including as much detail as you can and include a way we can contact
you if we need more information. Please allow advance notice. Send an email to kthut@townofbourne.com
or call the Town Administrator’s Office at 508-759-0600 x1503.
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